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Whereas, Mark Wilson has served with distinction as the board president of the Mid-Hudson Library 

System; and 

Whereas, as Vice President (2016-2017) and President (2018-2019) Mr. Wilson displayed proactive, 

compassionate, and collegial leadership in these important offices; and  

Whereas, Mr. Wilson, a longtime board member of the Kinderhook Memorial Library, brought to these 

leadership offices a strong commitment to serve the member libraries not only of the county he 

represents, but all member libraries of the Mid-Hudson Library System; and 

Whereas, Mr. Wilson has played a major role in shaping the future of the Mid-Hudson Library System 

through the transition to a new executive director; and  

Whereas, Mr. Wilson, through his special knowledge of the importance of libraries and the system, his 

eloquence as a public speaker, and his dedication has proven to be a leading advocate for libraries in not 

only our System but throughout New York State; 

Now therefore be it resolved that the Board of Trustees of the Mid-Hudson Library System officially 

recognize and applaud Mr. Wilson’s service to the board, our system, and our member libraries and 

extend to him this statement of appreciation for his exemplary contributions to our institution.   


